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Monterey Middle School PAC 
Fun Foods Program 2022/2023 

 

Hello Parents! 
 

You can now place your pizza/sushis and milk orders for Term 1 (September 14 to  December 17). You can pay 

for your orders online by credit card (Visa/Mastercard). 
 

HOW TO REGISTER: 

 

1) Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/Monterey/ 

2) Click the “Register Here” button (as shown below). The system will guide you through 

3) After adding your children, click the green “Order Lunch!” button to order 

4) Next time, just click the “Login Here” button to access your account.

 

5) If you used Munchalunch in a previous school, you will have to transfer school your account. To do so, click on  

‘’Transfer School’’ in the ‘’My Family’’ menu 

6) Once you have made all your orders, don't forget to go the extra step and pay, you will receive a confirmation 

email from Munchalunch. If you haven’t received a Munchalunch email your order has not been processed. 

7) More information is available here: Parent FAQs | Munch Docs 

 

 

 ORDERING DETAILS: 

 
● Online ordering is now OPEN for Term 1 only.  
● With your Term 1 order, we ask parents to contribute to the PAC with a $25 donation per student. Your 

contributions directly support the Monterey Middle School community such as Fun Foods day. Additional options for 

larger contributions are also available. Thank you very much! 
● First Fun Foods (Pizza!) is scheduled for September 14, and all orders will need to be submitted by Monday 

morning September 12 @ 8am - we will not be able to process orders after that date. 

 

 

 

 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/Monterey/
https://munchdocs.com/docs/FAQs/parent-faqs/
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● If you need assistance with ordering, or would like to enquire about financial assistance, please contact 

funfoods@montereypac.com 
● Please keep in mind that the program is run entirely by volunteers.  We thank you in advance for your 

patience and understanding as we implement Fun Foods and work through any issues that may arise. 

 

Consistent with previous years, there are NO REFUNDS as this is a PAC fundraiser.  We appreciate your support for our 

lunch program as the funds go towards initiatives such as new outdoor equipment, Chromebooks, and other items in 

support of Monterey Middle School students and families. 
 

We are always in need of Volunteers!  Please contact us at funfoods@montereypac.com with your available dates.  

 

Our thanks to the Monterey Middle School parent community for supporting this important fundraiser and to our 

wonderful volunteers who help make this program a success!  
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